THE FOREIGN SERVICE
OF THE
UNITED STATES OF AMERICA

American Embassy,
Bonn, Germany,
August 16, 1961.

Profiessor Alberto Hurtado,
Universidad Nacional Mayor de San Marcos,
Lima, Peru.

Dear Professor Hurtado:

I was delighted to learn through the newspaper today that you
have been made a member of the Papal Academy of Sciences in Rome.
I am sure you are very proud of this signal distinction.

As you will note from the stationery, I am now in the
Science Attache's Office at the American Embassy in Bonn. I plan
to return to Washington with the Air Force next year. I hope
that your meny investigations on high-altitude acclimatisation
are proving as fruitful as ever.

If T can ever be of gervice to you from my post in Germany

please do not hesitate to write.

Herman I. Chinn
Acting Scientific Attache

Sincerely yours,



